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in the matter of the administration of the colorado No-Call LIST ANNUAL FEE SETTING.

ERRATA NOTICE

Commission order setting the
Annual Registration fees for 
the colorado No-call list
for the calendar year 2003

Mailed Date:  December 23, 2002

Adopted Date:  December 11, 2002

Errata Mailed Date:  January 8, 2003

On page 2 of Commission Decision No. C02-1391, correct the table of the year 2003 fees for the Colorado No-Call List registration with the following:

· replace the amount of “$150” for 401-1000 number of employees with “$225”; and,

· replace the amount of “$225” for greater than 1001 number of employees with “$250”.

1. The table of the 2003 fees for the Colorado No-Call List registration is corrected to show: 

	# of Employees
	Fee Amount

	1-4 Employees
	$   0

	5–10 Employees
	$  25

	11-50 Employees
	$  75

	51-100 Employees
	$  100

	101-250 Employees
	$ 150

	251-400 Employees
	$ 200

	401-1000 Employees
	$ 225

	Greater than 1001 Employees
	$ 250
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_____________________________
BRUCE N. SMITH
Director

Dated at Denver, Colorado this
8th day of January, 2003.
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